
Dear Parents / Guardians 

 

This is back by popular demand ..........the Booktastic Scholastic Book Fair 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
     

     

     

     

    

    

    

    

     

 

Orchards Junior School 
 

Booktastic Scholastic Book Fair 

For those of you who have experienced one of 

our fantastic bargain Book Fairs, it's that time 

again, and for those of you who haven't why not 

come and have a look? 

 

This time we are delighted to be able to offer 

three books for the price of two! 

The Book Fair begins on Thursday 22 June and will 

be on after school from 2:45 - 3:45 every day for 

a week, up to and including Wednesday 28 

June. 

We hold Book Fairs to raise money to spend on new books for the library, as we earn 

commission on all monies spent at the book fair. 

If you can't make it to our Book Fair after school, try 

discounted Gift Vouchers available at: 

 

bookfairs.scholastic.co.uk/parents 

 

They're a great way to ensure your child doesn't miss out. 

There are over 200 titles for you and your child to 

choose from, and with prices starting from only 

£2:99, there's sure to be a book for everyone!  I am 

happy to tell you that we will also have a great 

selection of books for your younger children. 

Each child who buys a book will be entered into a raffle to win a further £5 book token. 

The draw for this will be made after the Book Fair on Tuesday 27 June, so that the 

winners can spend their prizes on the last day. 

 

I really hope you and your children are able to come and visit our Book Fair and support 

our school library and I very much look forward to seeing you all. 

 

Mrs Clarke - School Librarian 


